FILE

Butler, Matthew

From:

Suzanna Lynch <sclynch1111@gmail.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, October 22, 2014 2:59 PM

To:

Puco ContactOPSB

Subject:

Landowner Against Greenwich Wind Farm

13-990.ELBGN

Dear Members of the Power Sighting Board,

As an adjacent landowner in Greenwich who is against the wind farm, I would like to ask for the rehearing that was discussed at the last board meeting to be granted. I was at the meeting as Senator Seitz spoke up for us to try to explain that we were not given due diligence and to let you know that our town strongly opposes the turbines. Please take a look at how this community has pulled together to save it's rural landscape. We are doing everything possible to stand up for our rights as adjacent landowners. We are highly against the construction of the wind turbines which is very evident to anyone who cares to listen to us or look at our website greenwichneighborsunited.com

Please grant the rehearing and let our voices be heard.

Sincerely,

Suzanna Lynch 199 Northmoor Place Columbus, Ohio 43214

614-940-5870

MINOCT 23 MIN: 59